
16th May 2025 

A huge well done to our Year 6 students for completing their SATS tests this week. You all 

did so well and you should be so proud of yourselves!  

Thank you to everybody who brought in donations today for the raffle hamper prizes for 

our Summer Fayre. We really appreciate everyone’s generosity.  

Full class photos:  

On Monday 19th May we are having group class photos Reception  - YR6.  Please make 

sure your child comes in full uniform on Monday. No individual photos will be take, these 

will be done at a later date. Thank you 

Trips next week: 

4L are going to Chester Zoo on Wednesday 21st May . Please make sure you have paid on 

Scopay.  

5F are going to the Hindu temple on Tuesday 20th May. Please pay £5 for this trip on  

Scopay.  

The next school holiday: 

Spring bank holiday! School will close on Friday 23rd May for one week, we will      

reopen on Monday 2nd June. 

Thank you 


